
	
PUBLIC	HEARING	

Village	of	Hesperia,	Michigan	
Regular	Council	Meeting	

March	12,	2018	
******************************************************************************	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Call	to	order:									President	Farber	called	this	Public	Hearing	to	order	at	7:00	pm	in	the	Village	
Hall.		Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	recited.			Roll	Call	was	taken	with	a	quorum	noted.	
	
Roll	Call:						Members	Present:				Carol	Kochans,	Mike	Farber,	Joyce	McDonald,	Jayne	Biggart,		
Jim	Smith,	Arthur	Raymond	
	
Also	present:			Clerk	Miller,		Bonnie	Robinson,	Treasurer	Burrell,	Eileen	Nelson	
	
THIS	PUBLIC	HEARING	IS	CALLED	TO	REVIEW	THE	2018/2019	FISCAL	YEAR	BUDGET	
	
Clerk	Miller	and	President	Farber	reviewed	the	proposed	budget		with	a	few	additions;	such	as	
adding	Blight	and	Dam	Repair,	also	an	increase	in	the	Police	Department	possibly	adding	an	
additional	full	time	police	officer.	
	
Eileen	Nelson	asked	if	there	is	money	in	the	budget	for	street	repair	on	Alpha,		President	Farber	
stated	there	is	money	in	the	local	and	major	street	funds	for	pot	hole	repair	and	other	
maintenance	issues.	
	
Joyce	McDonald	announced	that	MDOT	(Michigan	Department	of	Transportation)	has	put	out	a	
notice	that	municipalities	will	be	receiving	a	little	extra	money	this	year,		Treasurer	Burrell	
stated	the	amount	is	about	$9,500.	
	
Eileen	Nelson	inquired	as	to	who	mows	the	ball	field	next	to	hers,	if	we	do	it?		Council	thought	
the	Catholic	Church	maintains	it.	
	
Council	member	Raymond	asked	the	audience	if	they	had	any	questions	or	the	other	Council	
members?	
	
Motion	made	by	Raymond	to	close	the	Public	Hearing.		Seconded	by	McDonald.		All	in	favor.	
Adjourned	at	7:15pm.	
	
Minutes	prepared	by	Clerk	Peggy	Miller	
	

	


